
"Why do you look for the living among the dead?
He is not here; he has risen!”

(Luke 24:5b-6)

Craft Group is meeting on Mondays
 

15th & 29th July in Footprints Cafe
10.00 - 11.45am

Bring along a craft to work on 
or just come enjoy the chat

Drinks Available
Further Information from 

Yvonne Sparrow

email: yvonnesparrow@virginmedia.com

Please remember Bruce and his family as
they mourn the loss of our dear friend

Eileen Wheatley. 

The funeral will be at Sawston Free
Church, 17th July, 2pm

Service of Thanksgiving for the life and
ministry of Rev Dr Peter Charles Graves

12 noon on Monday 22nd July
Wesley Methodist Church

 

Sunday Worship
Revd Phil Nevard

10:30am
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In your prayers...

At Church Meeting on Wednesday...
(among other things)

Church Meeting voted 94% in favour of registering
to conduct same-sex marriages.

We announced a plan to invite
individuals/families/groups/neighbours/ 

church committees to decorate a 
wheelbarrow and fill it with items for the

foodbank/Jimmy’s Nightshelter for Harvest (Oct.)
We will have a wheelbarrow parade!  So - get planning!!

We heard good news about the church finances and
about new equipment we helped to fund in the cafe.
And we made an appeal for people to come along on

Saturday morning to the MEGA Paint party!!

Children’s Corner, 1978
That same table will soon be in use again as

part of the new children’s corner :-)



Christians Together in Sawston
Holiday Club 2024

Tying in with our theme for the year, Story Story Story - imagine we are
gathering round the campfire, wrapped in our cosy camp blankets and

armed with steaming mugs of hot chocolate and marshmallows on sticks
to toast in the flames, as we listen to and share stories of Jesus together.
What stories did Jesus tell and what stories were told about him? How

does his story mingle with our stories?

Volunteers Wanted!
to help set up on Monday 29th July and then help put things away

afterwards on Friday 2nd August early afternoon.
to help with various other tasks – security, and making refreshments.

to help with the children.  Nicola provides most of the resources needed
and has a meeting with the volunteers every day before Holiday Club

starts to guide them on the morning’s varied activities. There’s no need to
worry about preparing beforehand – its all done for you.

 to pray for Holiday Club.

Volunteers gain a lot from Holiday Club – it’s such a very rewarding
experience getting to know the children and working with them. You may
come away exhausted – but it’s a nice exhausted and you will treasure the

experience.

More information on the theme can be found at https://urc.org.uk/your-
faith/children-young-people/children-youth-work/holiday-club-materials/

(select Sparks and Stories.)

We need volunteers in order to make Holiday Club happen. We really
cannot do it without you. If you would like to know more, please ask Mary

or Matthew.  

And please let Maggie know if you are interested in helping by 10 July.




